
• Charitable program launched in TBM, July 2020
• Specialized arborist conservation care provided to 11 

trees, all more than 100 years old; smaller saplings 
planted to eventually take over

• Sapling and larger tree plantings along Georgian Trail 
and in Heritage, Delphi Point and Nipissing Ridge Parks

• Native tree seed/sapling nursery started 2021
• Extensive community support for Trees!  (citizens, 

Town, NGO’s and businesses) 





TBM Residents have repeatedly expressed their support for preservation of our natural spaces:  
• Continued and extensive support of Tree Trust TBM programs and events
• 73 % support tree protection (Public Survey, related to proposed Tree Preservation By Law)

Policy documents:  The Blue Mountains Sustainable Path ,The Blue Mountains Future Story, The 
Natural Heritage Study and Natural Asset Inventory,  The Town Vision from 2010:  

“We are a connected and caring community that blends our heritage with a thriving diverse 
economy based on the continual preservation and protection of nature….The Blue Mountains is 

a community that…supports the protection of our natural and rural resources” 



We must be diligent to avoid:
• The destruction of destroy established, healthy ecosystem,  anchored 

by mature trees on town land.  Established ecosystems provides 
habitat for wildlife, sequesters carbon, filters particulates, filters and 
regulates rain and storm water and provides much needed shade in a 
warming climate  

• The removal of established, mature trees that provide tremendous 
ecological, recreational and esthetic value to TBM residents

• Negatively affecting Natural Area Patch Size and Natural Area Patch 
Shape as outlined in the Natural Asset Inventory and Natural Heritage 
Study by removing sections of natural areas 







At a September 30 Council Meeting, Tree Trust TBM  
requested that Council protect our trail network and protect 
trees and natural areas on community-owned property.

This resulted in passage of the following motion:

Council directs staff to provide a staff report to
consider the process of a Council review to protect

trees on Town-owned property. 



At this time, in the absence of a report or concrete 
policy development related to this motion, Tree 

Trust requests that Council Review as suggested in 
this motion commence with the Alice Street East 
Road Allowance so as to protect the Beaver River 

Trail from a potential immediate threat.



In order to secure the trail access in the long term:  Tree Trust 
recommends  that Council and staff explore the permanent closure 
of the Alice Street East Road allowance and formally declare this as 
part of the Town’s trail network.



THANK YOU 
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